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Year 9 Choices Evening 
 

Thursday 10th February 2022 
 

17:00pm – 18:00pm   
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our Year 9 Choices Evening on Thursday 
10th February. This is an exciting time for your child at Hampstead School and it 
is essential that you are fully informed about the various pathways they can take 
to their chosen career. 
 
Over the next few months your child will be focused on the preparation of 
choosing their subject options. This process will take place in collaboration with 
your child, your child's Form Tutor, yourself, subject teachers, and Ms O’Connell 
(Head of Year) and Mr Hague (Deputy Head). 
 

The Choices Evening will have two components: 
   

 A Subject Fair in the Main School Hall Dining Hall where you will have 
the opportunity to talk to staff from each Subject area.  

 

 Presentations in classrooms explaining the subject offer, process and 
SIMS Options Online with a chance for you to ask questions.   

 
 It is important that you can access all this information, so that you can ensure 
that your child makes the best possible progress in their academic subjects in 
preparation for life after Key stage 4. 
 

 

Gloria Elliott 
Deputy Head- Pastoral Strategy 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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